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Happy Spring!  Junior Conference (April 11th-13th) and Purple Up for Military Children (April 15th) is just 

right around the corner.  Seniors let us encourage our juniors to participate in these important dates.  

 Here are some ideas that we can do for Purple Up for Military Children. 

• Make stuff teddy bears or bracelets for military children whose parents are deployed 

• Have an event for the military children and the community at your Post 

• Encourage their classmates, parent’s jobs, and community to wear purple  

• Make cards, care packages or Easter baskets to give to the military children  

• Remember to take lots of pictures 

 Junior Conference registration will be on April 11th 3pm-5pm at Camp Arnaz.   The juniors will be 

learning about the several core Auxiliary programs and having lots of fun doing different activities.  

Seniors, please make sure that our juniors have these items listed below.  The forecast for the weekend 

is mostly sunny 80 in the day and low 58 at night. 

• Jr membership card 

• Shampoo, bath soap 

• Camera 

• Pajamas 

• Dress for installation 

• Toothbrush/paste 

• Warm jacket/coat 

• Medication(s) 

• Working flashlight 

• Hairbrush/comb 

• Money (not to exceed $15.00) 

• Comfortable shoes 

• Sleeping bags 

• Pillow 



Seniors also please encourage our juniors to participate in the Patch Program.  These are the programs 

they can do to earn patches.  

• Americanism 

• Community & Family Safety 

• Community Service 

• Digital Media 

• Education 

• Leadership 

• Membership 

• Physical Fitness 

• Poppy 

• Veterans Affairs & Rehabilitation 

Unit EOY Reports are due by April 11th to your District.  Let us make 100% reporting.  

Happy Easter to you and your families. 
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